
Message from the staff: 
I would like to say thank you to the children in Class 3/4L for making me feel so welcome this week! We have had a 
great start to our Summer term and I am looking forward to our learning for our Predator topic! If you have any 
questions please feel free to come and see me when you collect your child at the end of the school day.   
Miss Watson 

Staff in Class: Miss Watson (Class Teacher), Mr Brayshaw (Class cover) Mrs Chapman 

Class Topic:  
Our topic this half-term is 
‘Predator.’ We will be learning 
about the habitats of preda-
tors such as Peregrine Falcons 
and how to use a compass to 
locate countries and continents 
on a map. We will use computing 

technology to design a cross-sectional diagram of a predator. We will then 
use the design to help us create a collage using a variety of materials. 
 
 

Science:  
Our topic is 
‘Rocks. We will 
explore how 
mountains and 
fossils are 
formed. Learn 
to recognise the differences be-
tween igneous, sedimentary and 
metamorphic rocks along with by 
the end of the topic being able to 
identify common rocks. 

Maths:  
 
We are continuing with our fraction 
work in maths and will be learning how 
to investigate and record equivalent 
fractions. 
We will 
then move 
onto the 
topic of 
time. 
Learning 
about tell-
ing the 

English: 
This half-term’s English text is Mouse, Bird, Snake, 
Wolf. We will be learning about creations and writing 
our own character descriptions, exploring poetry and 
writing a persuasive argument. 
 
 

 
VIPERS 
 
We will learn to use the reading skills characterisation and 
inference when reading our VIPERS text ‘ The ways of the 
wolf.’ 
 

PE: In our P. E lessons we will be 
learning how create speed and use ex-

plosive strength. 
We will  use these 
skills to learn how 
to use the javelin 
and gradually im-
prove our technique 
with improved skill 
and accuracy. 

PSHCE: 
In our  ‘Relationships’ topic we 
will be learning how to identi-
fy and practise the skills of 
friendship, learn to what is 
means to be a global citizen. 

MFL 
In French this half-term we will be learn-
ing to say and understand fruits, vegeta-

bles and 
breakfast 
foods. We 
will also 
learn how 
to ask for 
an item of 
food. 

How parents can help at home: Please keep supporting your children with logging onto Seesaw to access their 
homework which is sent each Friday. Homework should be completed on Seesaw by the following Wednesday. 
Children are encouraged to practise their weekly spellings and timetables on Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rock-
stars.  

Days/Dates to remember:  

Mondays  and Fridays are the days 3/4L class have P.E. Children should attend in PE kit on that day. We suggest 
jogging bottoms are still worn until the warmer weather arrives. 
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‘We can and will succeed’ 


